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Congratulations to the Marching Rebels for finishing 2nd at Youth in Music on October
12th!   

Are you or someone in your family a Veteran? As a way to show our appreciation of their services, on
Veterans day we will be hosting a very special band and orchestra performance to honor all of our
Vets.  The performance will be on Monday November, 11th in the Fieldhouse from  7:40-8:20.  Please
join us for this special performance.  

Come and see some of our Rebels in the Pit at this fall’s play the Music Man the weekends of
November8th-10thandNovember15-17th.Ticketsareonsalenow
https://gofan.co/app/school/MN9756. 

We had great participation for the Butter Braid sales.  Please remember to come and pick up your
butter braids after 3pm on November 13th. 

Looking to meet other parents, students, and earn funds for your student to be used for fees or trips
later?  Consider signing up to work concessions.  No experience necessary and there will be plenty of
opportunities for Winter and Spring coming soon.  Interested in future dates click here.  Want to start
earning money for your marcher watch for the sign up to come soon.   

Give to the Max Day is November 21st! Make sure to check and see if your company will price match
you.  You do not need to wait until then Click here today to help support Crimson Bands!. 

Do you have photos from the Fall Marching Season?  Please add them to the following Google
Photos Album, Fall Season 2024
If you still have photos from YIMS those can be added here.  

 
Continue to  make sure to check the website for upcoming dates and announcements.  

Volunteer - Many opportunities and a great way to meet
other parents. (No experience necessary)

1.

Attend the Next Booster Meeting.2.
Show your Rebel pride by ordering CP Band Gear here! 3.
Join the Champlin Park Email List - QR Code Below4.
 Marching Rebels Slack 5.
Follow us on Facebook6.
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UPCOMING DATES   
 11/1 Butter Braid Sales End 

11/8 - 11/10 Music Man Show 

11/11 Veterans Day Performance
- Fieldhouse 7 am 

11/15-11/17 Music Man Show 

11/13 Butter Braid Pickup after
3pm

11/21 Give to the Max Day! 

11/25-11/29 No school -
Thanksgiving Holiday 

 

Highlights

Other Ways to Get involved
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